

Department of Health and Wellness Red Cross War Memorial Children's Hospital G2 Management Suite

Memo 30 / 2024

To:

All Staff

From:

G2 Management Suite

Date:

03 December 2024

Subject:

RESEARCH: Submission of requests

Kindly note that as from 01 January 2025 all research requests for Hospital approval should be submitted to the generic email address: rxh.researchrequests@westerncape.gov.za.

Attached please find the Research Application process regarding information, registration and documentation required in order to process research applications.

Kind regards,

DR M SALIE

MANAGER: MEDICAL SERVICES